
 

 

                                                                                                             

Date: December 03, 2024 

SHAI/B & S/GC/23/2024-25                                     Place: Chennai 

To, 

BSE Surveillance 

BSE Limited,  

P J Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai -400001,  

India. 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Clarification/Confirmation on news item appearing in "economictimes.indiatimes.com” 

Ref: Your email dated December 03, 2024. 

0-0-0-0 

With reference to the captioned subject, we hereby furnish the following information   

 

Whether you/company are aware of any information that has not been announced to the 

Exchanges which could explain the aforesaid movement in the trading? If so, you are 

advised to provide the said information and the reasons for not disclosing the same to the 

Exchange earlier as required under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of 

India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Response: 

We are not aware of any information that has not been announced to the Exchanges which could 

have impacted the movement in trading. We would like to highlight that the proposals are still 

under discussion and since the proposed bill on GST rate rationalisation is yet to be enforced, we 

do not believe that any intimation to stock exchange is required under regulation 30 of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as there are no regulatory 

changes yet. 

 

For Star Health and Allied Insurance Co Ltd 

 

 
 

Jayashree Sethuraman 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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